

#### UPCOMING DATES

#### February 25

Hot Lunch Online Orders Close

Buy Your Parent Night Tickets!

#### February 25

Friendship Day Wear Your Pink Shirt Pink Hair, Pink Shoes . . .

#### February 26

Hot Lunch - Wraps/Booster Juice

#### February 27

Hot Lunch Spring
Payment Due

#### February 28

Parent Night Out & Auction Sawbucks Pub in White Rock 6 PM - \$21/person

#### March 5

Hot Lunch - Pizza

#### March 5

Last Day - Spring Break Starts See You March 23rd!

#### **PAC MEETINGS**

2014 - 2015

#### **Meeting Dates**

Sept 30, Oct 28, Nov 18, Jan 20, Feb 17, Apr 21, May 19 Staff Room, 8:45 am

No Meeting: Dec, Mar, June

#### WERSITES/CONTACT

#### **Online Hot Lunch**

rayshepherd.hotlunches.net

#### Parent Info Website

rspac.businesscatalyst.com

#### **School Website**

www.surreyschools.ca/rayshepherd

#### **PAC Chair**

owg@shaw.ca linda stanley wilson

### **PAC PAGE**

February 23, 2015

#### **Hot Lunch Orders Due This Week**

Don't forget to get online and order Hot Lunch for the Spring Term. The Spring Hot Lunch Program begins March 26th with lots of new menu choices. Step-by-step instructions available from the help menu after you log in!

Log in at: www.rayshepherd.hotlunches.net
Access Code: RSHL (you need to use this code!)
Deadline to Order: This Wednesday, February 25th
Deadline to Get Your Money In: This Friday, February 27th

#### **Pub Night and Auction**

The Grade 7 parents have been busy planning a great night out for parents this Saturday at Sawbucks Pub. You can still buy your tickets! Don't miss out on your chance to **bid for a signed**Canucks Hockey Stick and other great auction items. This event is open to all parents and is a fundraiser for the end-of-year Grade 7 camping trip to Camp Stillwood. See the attached flyer and get your ticket order in asap.

#### Wizard of Oz DVDs - Delivery

Every family at Ray Shepherd will receive a DVD package that will contain 2 discs, one for each cast (Tuesday and Wednesday afternoon performances). The DVDs should be delivered to your child in class before Spring Break (let's cross our fingers). If you ordered extra copies, they will be delivered at that time too.

In addition, the yearbook will feature 4 full pages of photos from the play—backstage, makeup, and the performances. Our yearbook photographers were busy taking photos throughout the dress rehearsals and backstage, so you'll want to be sure to order a yearbook in May.

#### **Spring Cleaning - Save Your Stuff!**

Every year in the Spring, we hold our Clothes Drive for the DDA. This year, we are going to have our own swap meet, so collect all of your gently used items (clothes, books, small housewares) and put them in the bags that will be distributed shortly! On April 16th, you can bring in your items to donate to Ray Shepherd. On April 17th from 2-6 pm, we'll have a Book Swap & Kids Stuff Swap where one's persons cast-offs will become your new treasures. After that, the rest of the items will go to the DDA who will collect our items on the morning of April 20th. So, Spring Clean and keep your items for our Swap Meet.

#### **Green Earth Organics**

Be sure to check out our info sheet on Green Earth Organics and sign up today. Think of the ease of ordering your organics online and having them regularly delivered to Ray Shepherd. This program will benefit you and Ray Shepherd!

#### Yearbook Photographers - Are You Out There?

The yearbooks at Ray Shepherd are very popular but we can't do it without you. If you have any photos from Ray Shepherd activities, please be sure to submit them to our Yearbook Team. The Yearbook Team works on putting the book together all year, and we rely on photos submitted by you! We especially need parent photographers at the primary levels to take photos of important events!

Share your photographs with the Yearbook Team by contacting me at owg@shaw.ca. Photos can be submitted at any time, preferably on a flash drive or SD card. Your media will be retuned promptly (be sure to label it with child name and Division number).

Do you have graphic arts skills? You may be interested in putting one or more of our collage pages together. Feel free to contact me to find out more! As this is my last year at RS, I am looking forward to helping a new Yearbook Coordinator take over the reins. Think about it! Thanks! ~linda

# AUCTION!



To Purchase Tickets: Bring a cheque to the Main Office before Wednesday, February 25th (payable to Ray Shepherd). Be sure to write your child's name and Division # on the cheque in the memo line. Tickets will be delivered to your child to bring home.

All parents and RS Staff are welcome to purchase tickets. Bring a friend!
Plenty of tickets are still available!

Please join us at Sawbucks for an evening of fun to help support the Grade 7 students' fundraising efforts for Camp Stillwood.

Tickets are \$21.00 each, which includes a choice of dinner and drink from a set menu.

There will also be a Silent Auction with all funds raised from the donations going towards the Grade 7 Grad Camp.

GHT OUT

When: Saturday, February 28, 2015
Time: 6PM Nearly Marley Band: 9 PM
Location: Sawbucks Neighbourhood Pub
1626 - 152nd Street, Surrey

Silent Auction Donations: To donate an item for the auction, please contact Mary Rees or Maja Bremer.

Mary: maryrees@shaw.ca Maja: mbremer2@gmail.com

## AUCTION ITEMS INCLUDE:

- Signed Canucks Hockey Stick
- Myka Swarovski Crystal Necklace and Earrings
- Wine from Everything Wine
- Oil Change, Road Runner Automotive
- Jujitsu Lessons
- Avon Gift Basket
- Monster DNA Ear Buds
- Wine & Chocolate Gift Basket
- Scentsy and Velata Gift Baskets
- And More!

## Green Earth Organics Fundraiser, supporting Ray Shepherd Elementary

First Order due by Sunday March 1st, Delivery Monday March 2nd, and Every Monday Thereafter

Green Earth Organics provides both parents and their children with the tools they need to live a healthy and active lifestyle. We are also thrilled to help improve the eating habits of our children while financially supporting Ray Shepherd PAC's effort to improve the school.

Green Earth Organics, a home delivery service, will donate proceeds from sales towards the school's Fundraising Committee. This will contribute to the school's Nutrition Program or any other initiatives promoting a healthy learning environment.

Green Earth Organics will deliver orders of organic groceries for each family directly to the school on Mondays between 2:45 pm to 3:30 pm, starting Monday March 2<sup>nd</sup> and every Monday thereafter, ready to be picked up at a designated area. Deadline to make changes to your order is Sundays at 9am. Each bin will be clearly marked with each family's name. Green Earth Organics will **donate \$10** from each family's first delivery, as well as 10% of all subsequent orders to the school's Fundraising Committee.

Sign-up at **www.greenearthorganics.com** and write "Ray Shepherd Elementary" on the second line of your address *or* complete the information below and we will create your account and send you an email with all the information.

#### Questions?

Contact: PAC Fundraiser Elizabeth Green <u>egreen99@gmail.com</u> Or Denise Phipps <u>quentinanddenise@yahoo.ca</u>

For more information: greenearthorganics.com for types of in-season produce and other organic and GLUTEN-FREE products; 604-708-2345

Name		Email:		<u></u>
Street Address		Ra	y Shepherd Elementa	ary
CityPostal C	CodeC	CellW	ork	
Bin Size (please mark one):				
O\$40 Medium Bin	O\$51 I	Large Bin	Ocustom	Bin (\$40 min)
Couples or Small Families	Families	s of more than 3	You create	your own bin!
Service (please mark one):	<b>Weekly</b>	OBi Weel	кly	
*Please update information of	online once your	account is created.	A refundable bin dep	osit of \$20 is applied on the
first delivery. Please speak w	ith a Green Earth	Organics represe	ntative if you have any	y questions regarding the bin
deposit.				